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Orla 
“Experime
nts help 

you learn. 
We did 
floating 

and 
sinking. 

Grace “I 
enjoyed 

the 
floating 

and 
sinking.”  



Arlo 
“I enjoyed my Dad coming in to school. He 
tests mice to make sure drugs make people 
better. Evidently the immune system of 

mice is very similar to humans. He told us 
that this can take many years to make sure 

drugs are safe for people.” 

Ethan 
“We made space 

rockets and tested 
them. We wanted to 
help  take the Smeds 
and the Smoos to the 

moon. 
My Mammy came in to 
the Nursery to teach 
the children about her 

job.” 

Ted 
“Science helps you know how 
things work. I liked planting 

the sunflower seed and 
watching to see if it grew…” 

To all our Mum’s and Grandma’s 
we hope you have a wonderful day 
on Sunday and are well looked 
after… 
 

LOVE 
FROM 
YEAR 1 

SOFIA -please note there will be an Easter egg competition, eggs to 

be in school by Thursday 4th April. £1 entry. 



Year 1 are loving History 


